Republic of the Philippines
Department of Education
Region VI - Western Visayas
DIVISION OF AKLAN
Arch. Reyes St., Kalibo, Aklan

December 18, 2017

To:  Chief Education Supervisor
Education Program Supervisors/Coordinators
Public Schools District Supervisors/Principals in-Charge of the District/
Head Teacher In-Charge of the District
Heads of Private Schools

Dear Sirs/Mesdames:

Greetings!

Please be informed that there will be a meeting of District Private Schools
Coordinators on December 21, 2017, Thursday, 9 o' clock in the moming at
DepED-Division Office, Kalibo, Aklan, in preparation for the upcoming English

Language Festival.

Your attendance is earnestly needed.

Very truly yours,

FOR THE SCHOOLS DIVISION SUPERINTENDENT:

JOSE NIRO R. NILtASCA
Education Program Supervisor — LRMDS
In-Charge of the Division
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